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Governor Nikki Haley
COffice of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

I want to draw vour attention to a pivotal opportunity to protect the
iconic Western sagebrush landscape and conserve the greater sage-grouse
and other magnificent wildlife, such as elk, mule deer, pronghorn and
golden eagles. All of this can be achieved while pursuing other
pricrities, including responsible energy development.

The greater sage-grouse lives i1ts entire life in the wide-open spaces
of the Rmerican West. The bird's population has plummeted during the
last century, with more than half of its sagebrush habitat lost or
degraded due in large part to unbalanced management of our Western
lands. Now the sage-grouse and its habitat are in jeopardy, and the
U.3. Fish and Wildlife Service will determine whether to list the
greater sage-grouse under the Endangered Species Act in 2015.

The Bureau of Land Management controls approximately half of the
remaining sage-grouse habitat, which stretches from the Dakotas to
California. These lands support hundreds of species and local
economies, but they must be managed wisely. The BIM is developing plans
to guide conservation of the bird and its sagsbrush home in 10 states.
T applaud the BIM's amnbitious attempt to address the issue.

But more needs to be done. The BIM's draft plans fall short of what is
necessary to save the sage-grouse and conserve the lands where people
hunt, fish and recreate. The BLM failed to incorpcorate conservation
measures directed by its own scientific guidelines and to create
consistency from plan to plan. The variations in the draft plans'
management prescriptions create 15 different approaches to sage-grouse
conservation within and across state boundaries and hinder effective,
landscape-scale habitat conservation. The BLM must strengthen its plans
so that it implements adequate, science-based conservation measures and
provides consistency across the sagebrush landscape.

The administration has an unprecedented opportunity to resolve this
igsue in a proactive, constructive manner. Please work with Interior
Secretary Sally Jewell, the BILM and the Western state governors to
issue final plans that protect the remaining healthy, sagebrush habitat
50 that the greater sage-grouse and other wildlife can continue to make
their homes in these remarkable places.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Jennifer Smith

PO Box 148
Six Mile, SC 29682-0148




